
RECALL NOTICE
NITTO HANDLEBAR   

Model No. B259AA
(NITTO RISER BAR) 

Importers: Euro-Asia Imports, The Merry Sales Co., Bicycle Technologies International

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the  
U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission and Health Canada.

Euro-Asia Imports, the primary importer for Nitto Co., Ltd. 
in North America, is voluntarily recalling Nitto aluminum bicycle 
handlebars with model number B259AA.  The bicycle handlebars 
can break, resulting in loss of control and a fall hazard.  

Nitto has discontinued manufacture and distribution of this 
handlebar, typically priced between $60-80, and asks those 
who currently own one to contact Euro-Asia Imports at  
888-662-1814 or at euroasia@sbcglobal.net in order to  
receive a model #B260AA handlebar as a replacement. 

Euro-Asia Imports will provide a prepaid shipping box to return 
the B259AA handlebar and, upon its receipt, will ship the replace-
ment handlebar, with installation instructions, free of charge.

 

	
   

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

Phone: 818-248-1814 
Fax: 818-248-1243 
E-mail: euroasia@sbcglobal.net 

3935 Foothill Blvd 
La Crescenta, CA   91214 
USA 

EURO-ASIA IMPORTS 
	
  

For more information, call 
888-662-1814 

or email
euroasia@sbcglobal.net

Recall info: 888-662-1814 
euroasia@sbcglobal.net

Post until May 30, 2012.


